## **Philip Dagnall**

MM19

From:

Sent:

07 September 2018 14:03

To:

pmods22

Subject:

Consultation on housing development sites

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

## Dear Sir/Madam

I'm a long-term resident of Clitheroe, having moved to the town when I was three years old. Although I recognise the need for some new housing, the amount of recent development in Clitheroe, Whalley and Barrow has rendered the area unrecognisable and has irretrievably changed the character of the town and villages.

I would urge you in the strongest terms possible to call a halt to further housing developments. The very things that make the area so special are being destroyed and we are in danger of becoming one large housing estate. Please to preserve the rural character of this area and to keep the green fields that are so characteristic of the Ribble Valley.

The area has already had more than its fair share of development and I think that now is the time to stop further development and look to the interests of the existing population of the area.

## Yours faithfully

